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North King 
County Enhanced 
Shelter
Virtual Community 
Meeting via Zoom

Tuesday, Sept. 22

6:30 p.m.

  Learn about the project

  Get answers to your questions

  Provide comments

  Share your concerns

shorelinewa.gov/
NKCEnhancedShelter



North King County Enhanced Shelter
The City of Shoreline and Lake City Partners have announed plans to work in partnership with King County to operate 

a 24/7 enhanced shelter at 16357 Aurora Avenue N. This program would help address an unmet need for single adults ex-
periencing homelessness in North King County.  In addition to providing safe shelter, it would provide case management 

support for each individual focused on long term housing stability. 

STAY INFORMED
Visit shorelinewa.gov/NKCEnhancedShelter for the most up-to-date information 

on this project, including answers to frequently asked questions (FAQs).

GET UPDATES
Sign up to receive timely updates sent directly to your inbox. Go to shorelinewa.
gov/alert and sign up. Look for “Human Services Policies and Projects” under 
“News.”  

VIRTUAL COMMUNITY MEETING

TUESDAY, SEPT. 22, 6:30 P.M.

VIA ZOOM PLATFORM

The City and representatives from Lake City Partners will host a community meeting 
via Zoom. We will provide information about the project, address many of the 
concerns we have already heard, and provide an opportunity for people to ask 
questions and provide comments. Representatives from King County will also be on 
hand to answer questions.

Visit shorelinewa.gov/NKCEnhancedShelter for information on how to join the 
meeting and participate. 

PROPOSED PROJECT LOCATION

Answers to frequently asked questions 
(FAQs) available at:

shorelinewa.gov/NKCEnhancedShelter


